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VIRGINIA: At the Continued Meeting of the Board of Supervisors held at the Bland County 
Courthouse, Bland, Virginia, on the first day of February 2011 at 5:00 p.m., the following duly elected 
and qualified members were present or absent. 
 
PRESENT: Henry Blessing, Jason R. Ramsey, Karen Hodock, Nick Asbury 
ABSENT: None 
ALSO PRESENT: Eric Workman, County Administrator, Carol J. Hall, Deputy Administrator,  

       Paul Cassell, County Attorney 
OTHERS PRESENT: Bland County School Board members: Anthony Kennedy, Rob Brizendine, 
                                    Melinda Litton, Roger Morehead; Kyle Rhodes, Superintendent; Debra French, 
                                    Clerk 
  
CALL TO ORDER  
 
Mrs. Hodock, Chairman, called the meeting to order.  
 
INVOCATION 
PLEDGE  
 
Supervisor Mr. Blessing offered the invocation. 
Chair Mrs. Hodock led the pledge. 
 
SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION AND /OR RENOVATION DISCUSSION 
 
There was discussion regarding the School’s application, for Qualified School Construction Bonds, 
which could be used to construct a new school and or renovate the existing facilities. 
 
Mr. Kennedy outlined options of the School Board, on their attempt to solve the Public School’s needs, 
with the desire to construct a new K-12 facility in Bastian and questioned the Supervisors as to what 
they could fund. 
 
Since no dollar amount was mentioned it was determined that the School Board solicit a RFP is see what 
the real costs are to build a facility to house a K-12.  
 
 
ADJOURNED  
  
This meeting was adjourned until 5:00 p.m., February 22, 2011. 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
        Karen Hodock, Chairman  
 
 
__________________________________ 
     Eric R. Workman, County Administrator 


